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EASTER SUPPER INVITATION: 
Casa Chiara will host Easter dinner on Sunday, April 9, starting with prayer in the chapel 
at 2:00 pm. No need to bring anything because the Casa Chiara sisters will provide prayer 
and the meal. Just RSVP to Sue, SueAF@FranciscanWay.org, if you will come so tables 
can be set and food prepared accordingly.  
 
 
PRAYER REQUEST: 
John Minchuk (Donna Kroll’s brother-in-law), who was diagnosed with aggressive 
cancer.  He will start chemo treatments on Monday.  Please keep him and his family in 
your prayers for guidance, remission, and peace.  
 
 
MAY SHE REST IN PEACE:  
Sister Rita Ilse Margret Maria Kaßner, of Christ the King Province in Lüdinghausen, 
Germany, who died on March 10, 2023. She was born on July 24, 1929 and professed on 
February 11, 1954.   
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